John Pilot
12345 Address Rd.


Anytown, NY 10001

johnpilot@gmail.com
212.555.1212 home


212.555.2121 mobile



July 1, 2008
Mr. John Smith

Manager of Pilot Recruitment

Star Airlines

500 Aviation Rd.

Dayton, OH 45439

Dear Mr. Smith:

In order to achieve the career goals I have set, it is necessary for me to leave Star Airlines for a new opportunity. My last day of employment with Star will be July 21st.
Flying for Star and developing the many friendships with the outstanding people that work here has been thoroughly enjoyable. An earnest thanks go to you personally for hiring me 5 years ago and giving me such a golden opportunity to gain valuable Part 121 airline experience. I will always fondly remember my years here.
Please let me know if there is anything I can do to help with the transition. 
Best regards,

John Pilot
